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Town of Tinmouth 

Select Board 

October 13, 2016 

Special Meeting Minutes  
 

Members present: Matt Patry and Frank Sears via telephone 

Others present: Eric Buffum – Road Commissioner and Gail Fallar- Board Assistant 
 

Matt called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM.    
 

Eric presented information regarding a used 26 ton trailer located in New Hampshire (to haul 

the new excavator and/or skid steer).  He had inspected it and found it solid. Asking price was 

$6,000 and for another $250 the guy would deliver it.  Frank asked many technical questions, 

including safety features, etc.  After brief discussion, Matt moved to purchase this trailer and 

have it delivered, Frank 2nded provided that it arrived in good working order, both voted in 

favor, motion carried. 

 

Gail advised that the water leak between the fire house and the town office had been repaired 

by running a ½ inch pex line through the 1” existing line.  No digging was necessary. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm.  
 

Respectfully submitted,           

 

 

Gail Fallar Board Assistant 


